
STATE OF ALASKA, DOT&PF DIVISION OF PROGRAM DEVELOPMENT  

2020-2023 Community Transportation Program (CTP) Project Evaluation Board 

(PEB) 

NOTICE: 

2020 - 2023 CTP PEB Public Meeting will be January 8 - 9, 2020 

 

The Community Transportation Program promotes the development of surface 

transportation facilities in Alaska. 

 

The Project Evaluation Board will meet on January 8
th

 and 9
th

 to evaluate and score 

projects. 

 

This is a public meeting.  

 

3132 Channel Drive, Suite 140 

January 8
th

 and January 9
th

, 2020 

8:00 am until 4:30 pm 

 

Join by phone 

Call-in toll number (US/Canada):  1-855-244-8681 

Access Code for January 8
th

:  288 859 729 

Access Code for January 9
th

:  285 216 518 

 

Further information can be found on the CTP 

website: http://www.dot.state.ak.us/stwdplng/cip/stip/projects/2023_ctp_peb.sht

ml 

  

Address:  State of Alaska, Department of Transportation and Public Facilities 

               Program Development 

http://www.dot.state.ak.us/stwdplng/cip/stip/projects/2023_ctp_peb.shtml
http://www.dot.state.ak.us/stwdplng/cip/stip/projects/2023_ctp_peb.shtml


               P.O. Box 112500 

               Juneau, AK  99811-2500 

    

   Phone:  (907) 465-4070 

   E mail:   dot.stip@alaska.gov 

 

It is the policy of the Department of Transportation & Public Facilities (DOT&PF) that no 

person shall be excluded from participation in, or be denied benefits of any and all 

programs or activities we provide based on race, religion, color, gender, age, marital 

status, ability, or national origin, regardless of the funding source including Federal 

Transit Administration, Federal Aviation Administration, Federal Highway 

Administration and State of Alaska Funds. The State of Alaska Department of 

Transportation & Public Facilities (DOT&PF) complies with Title II of the Americans with 

Disabilities Act of 1990. Persons with a hearing impairment can contact the 

department by dialing Alaska Relay at 711 and asking the communication assistant to 

call the telephone number listed. We are also able to offer, upon request, reasonable 

accommodations for the special needs related to disabilities. 

This notice provided IAW 17 AAC 05.195 
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